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TUUftSDAV
Sponsored by the M.K. O’BRIEN DRUG MART 1 *

at 6169 Coburg Rood (just opposite Howe Hall]
“Serving Dalhousie students for 14 years”

HURSDAV TO

Due to a foul-up with 
our typesetting, this 
column is rather ab­
breviated this week. 
Our apologies to all 
those whose notices 
did not make it into 
print.

UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICES
24 Hour Coverage — Phone 424-2171 
Male & Female Physicians 
Office Hours: 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
Office Open 5pm to 12 midnight Monday to Friday 

10am to 12 midnight Saturday, Sunday &

The Maritime Muslim Student’s Association
organize Salat-ul-Jum'ah meetings every Friday 
throughout the academic year at the Dalhousie SUB, 
Rm. 316, from 12:30 to 1:30. All those interested are 
encouraged to attend. Open to the public. Further 
info from Reza Rizvi at 443-1085. Please not the new 
times.

UFE SIZE: WOMEN AND FILM: Bell Auditorium, 
5163 Duke Street, $1.00. 422 7380. November 26
Story of Anna O: A Study of Hysteria Terrai 
Seltzer, 1979, USA, B/W, Showing 8 pm.

Holidays
For Urgent or Emergency Situations:

12 midnight to 9am Phone for Doctor on
Call.Friday November 27 Volunteers are needed for the Special Olym­

pics Bowling Tournament being held Sunday 
November 29, 1981 at the Halifax Shopping Centre 
Bowling Lanes. Persons who would like to help out 
with this Special Event can call Alice MacEachern at 
443-4808.

Sunday Evening Mass
Time: 7:00 pm 
Place: Rm. 314, S.U.B.
Weekday Masses Mon. to Fri. 
Time: 12:35 pm Place: Rm. 318, S.U.B.

Inquiry Class Wednesdays 
Time: 7:30 pm 
Place: Rm. 318, S.U.B.

The School of Library Service, Dalhousie University 
presents a lecture entitled, Animation and Film 
Production and Distribution in the Maritime 
Region, on Friday, November 27, 1981, at 10:45 am. 
Speaker: Ms Ramona MacDonald, President, 
Doomsday Studios, Halifax, N.S. Location: MacMe- 
chan Auditorium, Killam Library, Dalhousie Univer 
sity. This lecture is open to the Public.

Thursday November 26

The War Game Peter Watkins' controversial docu-
drama about a Nuclear attack on Britain will be 
shown Thursday, November 26 at 7:00 and 9:30 pm 
at the National Film Board Theatre, 1572 Barrington 
Street, Halifax. Showing on the same bill will be A 
Place to Live a new film from the Shelter Institute 
For Energy-Conscious Homeowners. Admission is 
$2.50. For further information call 422 3700.

The Last Epidemic, a videotaped discussion by 
prominent Amencan scientists about the medical 
consequences of a nuclear war will be shown 
on Tuesday, November 24 at 7:30 and Wednesday, 
November 25 at 2:30 at the video theatre, 1571 Argyle 
Street, Halifax. Admission is free. For further informa­
tion call 426-5935.

The Gilbert and Sullivan Society of 
Nova Scotia will present “Trial by Jury" 
plus staged Gilbert and Sullivan Excerpts 
at Queen Elizabeth High Auditorium on 
November 28 at 8:00 p.m. Tickets are 
$5.00 for adults and $4.00 for students and 
seniors, and can be obtained from Law- 
ley’s Music Stano and Phinneys in Halifax 
or Kawai Music Centre, MicMac Mall 
Dartmouth. For more information call: 
425-7021

Public Service 
Announcements

The public is invited to hear a first-hand account of 
the situation in Southern Africa, presented by 
OXFAM—CANADA’» field officer for Southern 
Africa. There will be slides and a question period at 
the meeting, to be held a the Lutheran Church, 
corner of Windsor and Allen Streets, on Thursday 
evening, November 26 at 7:30 pm. For more 
information, call 422-8338.

Dalhousie Theatre Department presents The 
Birthday Party by Harold Pinter. Sir James 
Dunn Theatre, Dalhousie Arts Centre, Nov. 25-29, 
1981, 8:30 pm. Tickets $2 & $4. Matinees. Nov. 25 & 
26, 2 pm Tckets $2. Tickets: Art Centre Box Office 
■ 424-2298

Christmas at the Forum Crafts & Antiques 
Festival at the Halifax Forum, Windsor Street, 
November 20, 21, & 22. Friday - 4 pm to 10 pm; 
Saturday 9 am to 8 pm; Sunday 11 am to 5 pm.

International Christmas Here’s Howeby Emmanuel Kumah

decorate the huge Christmas 
tree. If enough people partici­
pate we will achieve a represen­
tation of the rich and widely 
diverse cultures that coexist on 
this campus.

The International Students’ 
Association is committed to 
promoting the welfare of foreign 
students. Numerous activities 
such as the Christmas party, 
International Night and Sympo­
sia are means of fostering the 
awareness and appreciation of 
this international presence. We 
hope all students will take 
advantage of this unique oppor­
tunity to meet international stu­
dents, to share in their expe­
riences and to learn about
different cultures, all in the spirit 
of Christmas.

The International Christmas 
party is an annual affair organ­
ized to usher all international 
students into the Christmas 
mood at Dalhousie University.

This year the event will be 
held on Saturday November 
28th at 7:30 p.m., in the Green 
Room of the Student Union 
Building.

Most international students 
who come to Dalhousie are 
perhaps new to all experiences 
around them. Being over­
whelmed by books, the cold 
weather, and the new culture, 
most of them barely have the 
time to reflect on the message 
that Christmas brings to the 
world.

Certainly Christmas is spent 
in different ways all around the 
world, but there is one element 
that runs through all these cele­
brations: it is a time for joy, 
relaxation and peace for all of 
humanity. It is in recognition of 
this common spirit, and the 
need to bring all international 
students together to share in 
this experience in a foreign 
environment, that annual Inter­
national Christmas parties are 
organized.

This year's event has been 
dubbed “trim a tree party". All 
participants, including Canadi­
ans, will be treated to Christmas 
carols, soft melodies, poetry rec­
itals and an assortment of light 
refreshments, after which there 
will be a disco session.

It is hoped that all students 
will bring some ornaments to

them) showed great interest in 
the proceedings. The huge 
crowd which had waited in the 
rain since the early hours of the 
morning was somewhat disap­
pointed by the late arrival of the 
Grand Imperial Poohbah.

Back by popular demand, 
once again, Here's Howe. It was 
a pretty slow week but neverthe­
less here are some of the 
highlights.

It is obvious that quite a few 
of the guys took our hint from 
last week because there was a 
capacity crowd at the Shirreff 
Hall Ball last Friday evening. 
The C.E.C. band provided excel­
lent entertainment for all those

Some things to look forward 
to in Howe Hall this week are 
the Cameron House Party on 
Friday November 27 and the 
Bronson Christmas Party on 
Saturday the 28th. Also we 
might mention that this week 
has been proclaimed as Howe 
Hall Don Appreciation Week. 
Take your Don out to dinner 
and make up for the lousy eva­
luation that you gave him. On a 
final note, congratulations to 
Joe Blondeau who has been 
elected Chairman of the Com­
munications Committee at Aca­
dia University.

See you next week! 
by Greg Herrett and 
Randolph de Gooyer

The residents of Howe Hall 
were jolted from their peaceful 
slumber Saturday morning by 
the members of the Queens 
University Band who began 
warming up for the Atlantic 
Bowl at about 7:30 a.m. As it 
turned out, their "score" was 
much better than that of the 
Golden Gaels. They were most 
ably entertained by their host 
Paul MacIntyre.

who attended and Malcolm 
Macintosh was voted Mr. Con­
geniality of the Ball.

Howe Hall was privileged to 
have the D.S.U. meeting held in 
the Cai on Dining Hall on 
Sunday/November 21 and the 
roaring spectators (both of

“Love a Kid” for Christmas Classified
for children ages birth to age 8.

The 29th of November, "Love 
A Kid" Sunday will have music 
provided by the multi-talents of 
three of the more popular local 
musical groups of the Halifax 
and Dartmouth area.

The cost is two dollars per 
person. Raffle tickets will be on 
sale, with half the proceeds 
going to our kids, and the other 
half to our guests.

So, come see us, give us your 
support, promote our cause, 
you'll be happy you did.

Students are cordially invited 
to participate in Royal Canadian 
Legion, Branch 152, Spryfield's 
annual Children’s Christmas 
Party fund raising programme, 
planned for 2:30 Sunday the 
29th of November 1981.

Proceeds from this very 
worthwhile event will make pos­
sible those necessary dollars to 
finance Branch 152's Children's 
Christmas Party slated for two 
Sundays in December, the 16th 
of December for children ages 
9-15 and the 20th of December

Classified ads will be a perman­
ent section in the Dalhousie 
Gazette. Anyone looking for 
services, apartments, lost and 
found, etc., may submit their 
typed notice, not more than 25 
words in length, to the Dal­
housie Gazette, do the Student 
Union Building, Dalhousie 
University.
This service is free of charge for 
next issue, and the first three 
issues in the new year.

Would the person who wit­
nessed the assault in the Mac­
Donald Library on November 
11, 1981, and who called the 
Halifax police, please call 423- 
9541. I am the victim and 
request your aid in an urgent 
matter.


